
 

BOSTON AMERICAN INN OF COURT 
We would like to invite you to join us as a member of the Boston American Inn of Court 

for the upcoming 2022-2023 Inn year.  We have a great year planned with a programming theme 
dedicated to traps for the unwary.  We are looking forward to a solid year of creative, 
entertaining, and informative team presentations. 
 

The Boston Inn of Court has decided to return to fully in-person meetings for this year. 
The Boston Inn of Court is pleased to be returning to the Union Club.  The Union Club is located 
at 8 Park Street, Boston, MA 02108.  The meeting format will remain the same- the meetings 
will begin at 5:30 with a cash bar and passed hot hors d'oeuvres followed by dinner at 6:00 and 
team presentations at 7:00.  The meetings will end promptly at 8:00.   This year’s meetings will 
be: 

 
  Tuesday, September 27, 2022 
  Tuesday, October 25, 2022 
  Tuesday, November 29, 2022 
  Tuesday, January 31, 2023 
  Tuesday, February 28, 2023 
  Tuesday, March 28, 2023 
  Tuesday, April 25, 2023 

Tuesday, May 30, 2023 

Monthly meeting notices and RSVPs will be managed through the Inn of Court website.  If you 
decide to join, please look for an email with details regarding the website registration in early 
September.   
 
 We hope that you will join us for the 2022-2023 Inn year.  Details, including specific 
dues and return address, are on the membership application form (attached). Please send your 
completed form with your dues payment to the Boston Inn of Court Treasurer, Heather Baer, at 
the address provided on the form.  In order to start the year off strong, please return your form 
and dues by August 31, 2022.  Returning your application by the deadline will go a long way in 
helping us set up the presentation teams and programming schedule before our first meeting in 
September. 
 
The Executive Committee has decided not to raise dues this year.  Dues include the cost of meals 
and an assessment from the national office of the American Inns of Court.  Our affiliation with 
the national inn has special significance as we are the 100th Inn chapter.  We also benefit 
immensely from the national inn’s extensive programming and other resources, including “The 
Bencher,” their flagship publication (published six times a year with articles centered on legal 



ethics, professionalism, civility, and mentoring).  We will continue to let you know of other 
opportunities from the national inn during the Inn year. 
 
 With another enriching year at the Inn ahead of us, we look forward to seeing you in 
September.  In the interim, should you have any questions or need further information, please do 
not hesitate to contact us at BostonInnOfCourt@Gmail.com.  
 
 
Hon. Erica Reis      John O. Postl, Esq. 
Co-President      Co-President 
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